
  
  

ADDENDUM 
#2  

  
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

RFP 2023-PR&C-01 
_______________________ 

 
  
To All Proponents:                                                                           February 23, 2023  
  
 
This Addendum forms part of Request for Proposals RFP 2023-PR&C-01 Ferry Island 
Campground Operator and shall be read, interpreted, and coordinated with all other 
parts. The following changes, additions, deletions, or clarifications are hereby made a 
part of the RFP:   
  
  
Changes  

  
None.  

  
Questions:  
  

Q #1. Do you have previous years financials for firewood sales?  

No, we do not have previous year financials.  

Q #2. In the RFP it states "Past information has indicated 40-50 cords were required." 
Would that be a yearly number of cords?  

Yes. 

Q #3. Do you have the numbers for extra vehicle or extra person fees if those applied?  

 

  

 



The charge for extra vehicle is half the nightly fee for the site. 

Q #4. Have there previously been any other items that were sold at the campground 
above and beyond sites, extra vehicles, and firewood?  

Previous operator offered Ice / Slushie Machine. 
 
 
 
END OF ADDENDUM #2 
  
All other terms and conditions of the original Request for Proposals shall remain the 
same. This Addendum will form part of any contract entered into with the successful 
Proponent.  

  
  
  

Issued by:  
  

Tara Irwin, Director of Parks, Recreation & Culture  
Phone: 250-615-3021 

Email: tirwin@terrace.ca  
 
 
 


